
	
GAME FARM SHED POLICY 

THE NORTH AMERICAN SHED HUNTERS CLUB IS NO LONGER 
ACCEPTING OR MEASURING GAME FARM (HIGH FENCE) SHEDS FOR 
OUR RECORDS. WE WILL BE SCRUTINIZING ENTRIES A BIT MORE AND 
IF WE ARE NOT SURE IT IS A WILD SHED, WE WILL BE LOOKING FOR 
AND REQUIRING MORE DOCUMENTATION, SUCH AS BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, AS IT LAY PHOTOS, TRAIL CAM PICTURES, LIVE 
PICTURES, THE DEER DEAD, SIGNED AND NOTARIZED STATEMENT 
BY FINDER OF THE SHED, OWNER OF THE SHED, THE SELLER OF THE 
SHED OR ALL THREE. SOME OF THE THINGS WE WILL BE LOOKING 
FOR ARE, AN OFF COLOR, BULBOUS POINTS, ONLY THE BEAM TIPS 
BULBOUS, WIRE MARKS, VELVET ON SHED, NOT POLISHED WITH A 
SLICK FEEL OR EVEN SMELL DIFFERENT. WE WILL HAVE A PANEL OF 
EXPERTS REVIEW THESE ENTRIES. 

THE CONSEQUENCES FOR KNOWINGLY ENTERING A GAME FARM 
SHED INTO OUR RECORDS WILL BE, THE SHED WILL BE DROPPED 
ALONG WITH ANY AND ALL OF YOUR PREVIOUS ENTRIES. IF YOU 
FIND OUT LATER THAT YOU UNKNOWINGLY ENTERED A GAME FARM 
SHED LET US KNOW AND WE WILL TAKE IT OUT OF OUR RECORDS, 
THIS HAS BEEN DONE BEFORE.     

The N.A.S.H.C. IS A NATIONAL ORGANIZATION. TO KNOWINGLY 
DEFRAUD A NATIONAL ORGANIZATION IS A FELONY.   

ANY QUESTIONS CALL the NASHC at 515-442-7030 


